
 

 

April 16, 2016 

  

To Crystal StArnault 

  

Re: Cancellation of registered road / trail plan 7864AU 

  
  

As per our conversation about requesting the cancellation of the 
registered road on  
Legal SE-56-5-W4  
  

The road/trail at one time was used for the old ferry crossing the 
ferry will never be used again and the road/trail veers off the road 
allowance.  We would like to have it returned to private land.  
  

We would like to not have to maintain the road/trail for other 
people's use at our expense.  The use of this road/trail causes 
damage because there are natural springs near the river wrecking 
the road/trail causing huge ruts and a mess. (which this road/trail 
veers of your road allowance) 

  

We have had expenses that entail maintaining the road/trail. We 
have had to purchase gravel, use equipment, with every use by 
other people it takes many months to dry up and fix, and replace 
gravel. (We try to maintain the road so we can have access to the 
river.)  This has become pricey for us the private land owner to 
allow access to people on a county road that is not maintained by 
the County of St. Paul , but maintained by the private land owner. 
(we have asked for maintenance by the County of St. Paul this 
request was denied) 



The County has demanded we remove our gates, this will create 
even more damage more mess and more expense for us the private 
land owner not the County of St. Paul  
  

 We would just like to ask if you could just terminate this registered 
road /trail which veers of the road allowance not the road 
allowance.  There has been no maintenance done to this road by 
the County of St. Paul as it sits. 
  

Again, we just are asking to cancel the registered road / trail 
not the road Allowance 

  

Also, we don't believe we need to carry liability insurance on a 
road/trail that is owned by the County of St. Paul  
  

If you have any other questions about this letter please call 
Robert Vallee  
  
  
 

Yours truly  
Robert Vallee  
 


